
Committee meeting for Troop 120/5120 began at 7:32pm on Tuesday, February 8, 2022.
 
In attendance were Butch Keepers, Alison Keepers, Angie Keepers, Michelle Hall, Phoebe Keepers, and
Jodi Durnal.
 
Training – Ian needs to complete his training, this weekend there is training for NRA and Archery if
anyone is interested.
 
Troop Gear – nothing going on there, Troop has been busy but planning on checking on gear soon.
 
OA – if people haven't done so yet, they need to pay yearly dues.  Butch forwarded info to Ali so she can
start getting emails.  No one wants to join OA currently.  March 11 – 13 is Rendesvouz.
 
Treasurer's Report - $1358.99 is current balance in checking, $469.36 is current balance in bottle drop.
 
PLC Report – since last committee meeting, everything is online, TTFC, Skribbl.io, Court of Honor,
planning for all meetings to be in person.  TTFC is coming up, as well as movie night and game night.
 
Advancement – Gwen earned Citizenship in the Community.
 
Activities – Michelle asked if they will be doing a super weekend, there will be one March 4 – 6, but
Butch won't be there as he is Lodge Director for Aubrey & Michelle is out of town.  Another super
weekend is April 1 – 3, April 9 is Merit Badge University, April 29 – May 1 is Camporee.  No super
weekend is planned for October yet.  Summer Camp – 6 girls going, along with 3 adults, so Butch
released the remainder of the spots.  If anyone else wants to go, it will be whether or not any spots are
available.
 
Fundraiser – candy & meat sticks going on, there are a couple of boys who will be selling.  Camp for All
is what has replaced Friends of Scouting.  Now, with Camp for All, all monies donated go directly to the
program instead of dispersed, and is what pays for the structures to be built at the different camps.
 
Scoutmaster Minute:
 
Angie – Alexis is working on stuff, as well as Casey & Evelyn, with a couple of other girls in progress.
 
Butch – Greyson is slowly working on his Eagle Badge project, and will be working on his project in
April.  Michelle Close and Francis Riggs will not be returning to the Troop, and so the money paid for
them for rechartering will be returned to us, part of which can be used to pay for Sydney Thompson to be
on the charter.  One thing that was brought up was to do a “Scout Outing,” but for adults only.
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:12pm.


